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October 26, 2022 

 

 

Governor's Office of Planning and Research 
California State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Dear Clearinghouse Staff: 
 
The California High-Speed Rail Authority (Authority) is notifying you that the public 
review period for the Palmdale to Burbank Draft Environmental Impact Report/Draft 

Environmental Impact Statement (SCH# 2014071074) has changed. The extended 

public review period was scheduled to end on November 1, 2022. In response to 

agency and stakeholder requests, the Authority has extended the public review period 

to Thursday, December 1, 2022. Comments must be received orally, electronically, or 

postmarked on or before 5:00 p.m. PST December 1, 2022. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Serge.Stanich@hsr.ca.gov or (916) 
324-1541. 

Sincerely, 

 

Serge Stanich 

Director of Environmental Services 

California High-Speed Rail Authority 
770 L Street, Suite 620, MS-2 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

(916) 324-1541 

Serge.Stanich@hsr.ca.gov 

 

cc: Mr. Dean C. Logan, Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk 
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